
Dear Families & Friends:

That festive time of year is almost upon us.  What better

way to brighten your holidays than with a gorgeous poinsettia

plant?  We are selling poinsettias to raise money to buy

instruments and other musical materials for our school.

The plants will be delivered from Humphreys Floral to Fort

Atkinson high school the day of the concert.  At the conclusion of

the concert, simply come down to the front of the stage, find the

plant(s) with your child’s name on it, take home, and enjoy!

If you have any questions, contact Amanda Hein:

heina@fortschools.org

*************************************************************************************************************
Poinsettia Order Form

Due to your classroom teacher by Friday, December 3rd

Child’s Name    ____________________________  Classroom Teacher  __________________

Red  ______________

Pink  _____________

White  ____________

Number of plants you would like to purchase  _________  @ $20 each =  _________

If you are not interested in a plant but would still like to make a donation to our music program,

please list the dollar amount here :   _____________

Grand Total  ______________

***Checks made out to “Rockwell Elementary School”. All checks/ money must be attached to this completed order form***


